
 
 

If you are: 
- A current student at the University of Miami 
- Age 18 years and older 
- Speak English  

 
And willing to give 30-45 minutes of your time to participate in a research study 
exploring the impact of music on multimedia 
 

Please join us for a session 
 

$10 gift card for your time 
 
This study aims to better understand the role of music in multimedia.   If you 
decide to participate in this study, you will be asked to listen to music and/or 
watch a short film and then describe what you saw and/or heard. We will also 
be asking you to fill out a form asking information, like your gender and music 
preference, and to fill out short surveys that focus on what you think and feel. 
The session will be at the UX Lab in the Wolfson Building.  Participation in 
this study is completely voluntary and anonymous.  
 
To sign up or learn more, please contact Dr. Barbara Millet at 305-284-1074 or 
bmillet@miami.edu 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


